
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

December Newsletter 
NOVEMBER REGULAR CLUB TOURNAMENT RESULTS 

LAKE JUNE 

1st Place – Adam Murphee #13.43 

2nd Place – Red Downey #13.29 

3rd Place – Kenton Linthout #13.19 

BIG BASS 

Kenton Linthout #5.28     Sly Smalls #5.00 

 

 



SHERRIF’S OPEN TOURNAMENT  

KENNEDY CHAIN 

1ST Place – John Black - #8.50 

2nd Place – Jeff Edwards and Andy Whitbread - #8.19 

3rd Place – Doug Smith and Larry Payne - #7.89 

BIG BASS 

Andy Minio and Tyler DeGraff – 3.13 

PRESIDENT NOTES 

Here it is already nine regular club tournaments into the season 

with three more before the classic, where did the time go? 

November provided interesting moments as we had another 

successful (12th annual) Sheriff’s tournament. To win $2000 for 

8.5 pounds. Without looking back at the statistics, I believe that 

was the smallest weight for the November Sheriff’s series. Oh 

well, don’t much matter, I didn’t win it anyway but the good 

news no dead fish.  

Hope to see you all at the next meeting on December 4th. For 

those who can’t make it, I wish you a merry and most joyous 

Christmas. Take care all and stay safe 

 

 



NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

A motion was made, and seconded, at the November Club 

meeting to move all non-monthly club tournaments to 

Saturdays.  This would include both Team Trail and Mini-Bucks 

tournaments.  The motion will be open for discussion and voted 

on at our December club meeting 

Club T-Shirts are still available.  If anyone is interested in 

purchasing a club shirt please see Lori Snow.  Both short and 

long sleeve shirts in various sizes and colors with the club logo 

printed on them are available  

Any anglers competing in club events please be aware of club 

tournament rules and observe these rules during tournament 

fishing.  Any anglers that do not abide by these rules are subject 

to penalty and / or disqualification 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on December 4th, at 7:30 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 

Our next Club Tournament is on Sunday, December 9th at 

Burnt Store Chain 

The final Mini-Bucks tournament for those who qualified is on 

Sunday, December 16.  The location to be determined by vote 

of the qualifying anglers at the conclusion of our club 



tournament on December 9th.  Any qualifying anglers please 

stay after the conclusion of the weigh in to vote on location. 

Happy Holidays everyone and we hope you have a great 

holiday season.  We hope to see everyone at the next club 

meeting 

 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


